
Dear potential new Headteacher,

Thank you for considering being our new Headteacher. Bretherton Endowed is a small but mighty

primary school and we are really proud of it. Everyone is welcomed into our school family and we try

and live out our Christian values in all we say and do. We have spent some time thinking about what

qualities we would love to see in our Headteacher. If you think that you can make our school a great

place to learn, we can't wait to hear from you.

We would like a Headteacher who

will be kind to everyone and who will know our names.

fair and will treat everybody equally.

will listen and care.

Involve us in decisions and listen to our views.

makes worship fun and involve everyone.

likes teaching and will make sure our lessons are interesting.

will keep our school a fun place to learn and celebrate our talents.

expects our behaviour to be excellent, both inside and outside of school.

will help us to be happy.

embraces Growth Mindset.

is responsible and looks after our school building and our safety.

will get to know each one of us and care about us because we're all unique.

will keep some of the fun things we do, eg. Egg Rolling, Bretherton's Got Talent, Trips,

Residentials, Sports Day, Arts Week but also brings new ideas.

We would also like to tell you that we all like learning and coming to school, we look after each other,

especially our buddies and that our teachers work hard and they help us grow.

Thank you for reading and we hope that you can come and visit us to see what a great school

Bretherton Endowed is. Good Luck with your application and see you soon.
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